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Merri River School  
 

Newsletter  Edition 23  ð Friday  07/ 08/2020  

Term 3                   Ph: 03 55 611 711 

http://www.wboolsds.vic.edu.au  

warrnambool.sds@education.vic.gov.au   

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,  

Another tumultuous week has come and gone.  

I would like to thank you all most sincerely for your  ongoing 

support as we seek to keep everyone safe during these 

troubling times.   

With that in mind we will continue to put in place the following 

procedures:  

¶ All students and adults are temperature checked on 

arrival at school . 

¶ Regular hand washing and hand sanitising takes place 

throughout the day.  

¶ Staff socially distance from each other as much as is 

practical.  

¶ Staff are wea ring face masks when not in the act of 

teaching.  

¶ Secondary students are  encouraged to wear  face masks 

during the day if they are able to do this appropriately 

without causing undue anxieties.  

¶ Staff correctly using PPE equipment when it is required.  

¶ Staff a nd students staying at home when they are unwell.  

If we make sure that all these things are dutifully followed, 

coupled with the fact that Warrnambool still has a very low 

infection rate, should hopefully ensure maximum protection for 

all of us.  

Keep safe and look after one another.  

With my best wishes,  

Robert  

 

 

 

  

 
Pupil Free Days  

¶ Friday 27 th November 

(Berry St Workshop)  

¶ Friday 18 th December 

(Last day of the 

school year)  
 

 

 

 

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

End Of Day School Pick 

Up 

Due to some confusion 

and late notification for 

student pick up at the 

end of the day:  

ALL messages must be 

sent through the school 

office no later than 

2.30pm. Thank you.  

 

http://www.wboolsds.vic.edu.au/
mailto:warrnambool.sds@education.vic.gov.au
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Andrew Dawes received 

the Junior Primary award 

for being safe by staying 

with the group when 

walking to PE unassisted . 

Max Darmanin received the 

Senior Primary award for  

being a learner: Max has 

shown resilience and 

dedication to his work this 

week during unsettled times.  

Seth Templeton received 

the Junior Secondary 

award for  his infectious 

enthusiasm and attitude 

towards work in the 

classroom.  

Jacob Paton -Lee received 

the Senior Secondary award 

for demonstrating leadership 

by always offering to take 

on responsible roles, showing 

independence and 

maturity.  

Ambrose Rea received the 

Senior Primary award for 

settling in well to P10 and 

demonstrating polite and 

respectful behaviour in the 

classroom.  

Archer  received the Junior 

Primary award for doing a 

great job on his  attempt 

to make the sounds  of 

letters in l iteracy . 
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Ari Mahony received the 

Sports award for  great 

sportsmanship while playing 

poison ball . 

 

Declan Carter received the 

Therapy award for setting a 

great example in his first 

Occupational Therapy 

session. 

 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
that celebrated their special 

day over the past week.  
 
 
 

Isobel Everall  received the 

Therapy award for great 

work in her Physio session.  

 

Joshua Campbell  received 

the Connect  award for 

great work in his  Physio 

session. 
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Hi Iõm Alex, Iõm lucky enough in 

these uncertain times to still be 

able to d o work experience in P5. 

I get to work with the students 

and Ashlee and Pam.  

My favourite thing to do at work 

experience is help the students 

read in the morning.   

 

Today in Hands O n Learning  Josh 

& Tyler were  making pasta bake 

and lemon slice for their lunch 

and afternoon  tea.  

Hands on 

Learning new 

kitchen bench 

installed  

Izac P 

refurbishing an 

old computer   
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S7 students have been visiting 

Indigenous cultural sites around 

Warrnambool and have made  

some artworks depicting Hopkins 

Falls and Tower Hill. They also did 

some weaving with native 

grasses. 

 


